Dear Parent:

If your child has been denied bus service by Dayton Public Schools due to the 1.5 Mile
Radius Rule and you still desire transportation to and from school for your student,
please complete the information below in its entirety.

Parent Name:

Student Name:

HOME ADDRESS:

Home Telephone: Cell:

RAS CAMPUS REQUESTING 2 AM  PM  BOTH

Emergency Contact Numbers (Please provide at least two):

Name/Number:

Name/Number:

Name/Number:

Name/Number:

PLEASE NOTE:
Richard Allen Schools will identify a time and pick up/ drop off location for
students.

Parents will have to ensure their student is at the identified location at the required
time. A parent or guardian must be at the drop off location to receive their student
(s). Transportation will not be provided to daycare centers. Parents in need of
after-school care services can contact the school office to receive information about
Richard Allen Schools after-school care program.



